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May 25,2010 

Hobson Pier, Inc 
Attn: Atchan Tamaki 
P. 0. Box 772 
Portland, ME 041 04 

RE: 390 Commercial Street- Fender pile replacement 
CBL: 042 0002 

Dear Mr. Tamaki: 

Director of Planning and Urban Development 
Penny St. Louis Littell 

I am in receipt ofthe letter you submitted to this office dated May 10,2010 from Prock Marine Company. The 
proposed work on the pier includes the removal of fifteen (15) existing fender piles to be replaced in kind with 
12-3-6 oak fender piles, and tore-bolt four (4) existing fender piles. They will also remove and replace forty 
four (44) feet of6"x 6" timber curb. 

I spoke with Stephen Durrell of Prock Marine on your phone while in this office and he confirmed that the 
fender piles do not provide structural support for the pier; they flank the pier as a protection from ships while 
berthing. The timber curb is to protect motorized equipment from falling off the pier. 

I have confirmed with the director of this department that the work proposed on the letter dated May 10, 2010 
from Prock Marine Company does not require a permit from this office. 

Thank you for inquiring on this matter. If you have any questions, contact me at 874-8703. 

Sincerely, 

Code Enforcement Officer/Plan Reviewer 

Room 315 - 389 Congress Street- Portland, Maine 0410 I (207) 874-8703 - Fax: 8748716 -TTY: 874-8936 



May 10,2010 

Hobson ' s Wharf 
Attn: Atchan Tamaki 
P. 0. Box 772 
Portland, ME 041 04 

67 Front Street • Rockland, Maine 04 841 
TEL 207.594.9565 • FAX 207.594 .9566 

www. prockmorinecompony.com 

- 32<i-/ fc:,o 3 

Reference: Fender pile replacement 

\ 

Dear Atchan: 1 

Proposal/ Acceptance 

Prock Marine Company is pleased to submit their quote to furnish all labor, 
material and equipment to remove fifteen (15) existing fender piles and replace 
them with fifteen (15) 12-3-6 oak fender piles. There are four existing fenders 
that need to be re-bolted. We will also remove and replace forty four ( 44) feet of 
6" x 6" timber curb. 

Quote $33,340.00 
If Prock has a barge in the Portland area - Quote $25,640. 00 

If you desire more than fifteen (15) fenders replaced add $905.00 per pile. 

All permits will be done by others. Tllis quote is good for thirty (30) days. If you 
have any questions please call me. 

Sincerely, 
Prock Marine Company 

~)uJJ(ff/ 
Stephen Durrell 
Project Manager 
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Atchan Tamaki 
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